
Dear Environmental Committee; 

 

 

Please support carbon pricing in Connecticut.  This is a good common sense method for 

reducing greenhouse gases and promoting the expansion  of renewable energy sources.  This will 

be a low cost way of reducing the greenhouse gases and the adverse impacts resulting from 

climate change, which we, as a coastal state, are particularly vulnerable to.  I feel we owe it to 

our grandchildren to take action now.   

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Judy Liebeskind 

233 Saddle Hill Rd 

Stamford, CT 06903 

 

 

 


